West Hardin Middle School
SBDM Council

WHMS SBDM did not have a meeting in November.  The regular meeting that was scheduled for Monday, November 25, 2013 had to be cancelled.  We did not have a quorum.  This meeting has been rescheduled for Dec 2, 2013, 3:45.  We will approve October’s minutes at that time.
